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To: All Faculty, All Staff 

From: Human Resources 

Subject:  IMPORTANT:  CARES Act provisions for 403(b) Retirement Plan 

Date: April 20, 2020 

 

 

 

As an employee of St. John Fisher College, and potentially a participant in our St. John Fisher College 

Retirement Plan, we want to make you aware of the options available to you as a result of the 

Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act. 

The act was signed into law by th



2 
 

 You have been diagnosed with COVID-19 by a test approved from the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention. 

 You have a spouse or dependent who has been diagnosed with COVID-19. 

 You suffer financial consequences as a result of quarantine, employment furlough, layoffs, 
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To help provide relief for those required to take RMDs, the CARES Act allows you to cancel your 2020 
RMD payments and restart them in 2021.  

 If you already have an RMD payment scheduled for this year:  

You have the flexibility to cancel it, and TIAA 

https://www.tiaa.org/public/learn/prepare-unexpected/guiding-you-through-turbulent-times/cares-act

